
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Description of document: A copy of the Intranet site home page of the Broadcasting 

Board of Governors (BBG)/International Broadcasting 

Bureau (IBB)/Voice of America (VOA) along with a copy 

of each intranet page directly linked to that home page by 

one click, 2010 

 

Released date: 23-December-2010 

 

Posted date: 31-January-2011 

 

Source of document: BBG, FOIA/PA Unit 

Room 3349 

330 Independence Ave. SW 

Washington, D.C. 20237 

Fax: (202) 203-4585 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The governmentattic.org web site (“the site”) is noncommercial and free to the public.  The site and materials 

made available on the site, such as this file, are for reference only.  The governmentattic.org web site and its 

principals have made every effort to make this information as complete and as accurate as possible, however, 

there may be mistakes and omissions, both typographical and in content.  The governmentattic.org web site and 

its principals shall have neither liability nor responsibility to any person or entity with respect to any loss or 

damage caused, or alleged to have been caused, directly or indirectly, by the information provided on the 

governmentattic.org web site or in this file.  The public records published on the site were obtained from 

government agencies using proper legal channels.  Each document is identified as to the source.  Any concerns 

about the contents of the site should be directed to the agency originating the document in question.  

GovernmentAttic.org is not responsible for the contents of documents published on the website. 



Broadcasting Board of Governors 
United States of America 

December 23, 2010 

330 Independence Ave. SoN 
Cohen Building. Room 3349 
Washington, DC 20237 

T 2<Y.2.203.4550 
F 202.203.4585 

OffiCe of the General Counsel 
Freedom of Information and Privacy Act 

RE: Request Pursuant to the Freedom of Information and Privacy Act- FOIA # 11-007 

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) to the Broadcasting Board of 
Governors (BBG) for a copy of the home page ofthe BBG/IBBNOA Intranet site, along with a copy of 
each page directly linked to that site by one click. Enclosed are all the documents responsive to your 
request. No information has been withheld or redacted, and no fees are charged to you regarding this 
request. 

This completes our response to this request. If you have any questions regarding this request, you may 
contact me at (202) 203-4550 or Office of the General Counsel, Broadcasting Board of Governors, 330 
Independence Avenue, S.W., Room 3349, Washington, DC 20237. Currently, no inquiries are accepted 
via email. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Andrew T. Krog 
FOIA and Privacy Act Officer 
























































































































































































